
Livonia Public Schools
Finance Office

Date: May 7, 2025

To: Andrea Oquist, Superintendent

From: Alison Smith, Chief Financial Officer

Re: Board Policies DIA, DIB, DJCA

I would like to continue discussions with the Board that began at our most recent 
Study Session on Board Policies DFF – Post-Issuance Tax Compliance, DID – 
Audit/Published Statements, and DJD – Expense Reimbursement. 

The Board Policy language for Board Policies DFF, DID and DJD have been 
modified and are attached for your consideration.  

Please include this item on the May 12,2025, Policy Committee meeting agenda. 
As always, please let me know if you have any questions.

Attachments

c: Board of Education


